

Outwood Academy Hasland Hall Broomfield Avenue, Hasland, Chesterfield, Derbyshire S41 0LP Tel: +44(0)1246 273985

Web: www.haslandhall.outwood.com
Email: enquiries@haslandhall.outwood.com

Lead Principal: Mr Steve Roberts
Principal: Mr Ian Cooper

24th November 2022

Subject: W/c: 28/11/22 - Reminders/Info - Y7 Panto Dress Rehearsal and Performance Evening:

Contents

- 1. Reminder of dates and times chasing up permission slips
- 2. Options for confirmation/sending permission slips
- 3. Medication and what will they need to wear and bring on these two dates
- 4. Tickets
- 5. Bringing young children (with tickets) /babies to the show

Dear Parents and Carers of Our Year 7 Students.

Next week see's the dress rehearsal and two performances of our Year 7 Pint-sized Panto. We are very much looking forward to hosting you for the show!

1. Reminders of dates and times travelling home:

Tuesday 29th November: Dress rehearsal until 4pm

Thursday 1st December: 4pm and 6pm show for parents, until 7:30 pm

ALMOST ALL YEAR 7 STUDENTS ARE INVOLVED IN THIS PRODUCTION. On these dates and times, they must make their own way home from school at the times above.

2. Confirmation/Permission Slips

By now, parents and carers should have returned the slip on the letter about the event, to confirm that you are aware that your child is in school until these later times, and they have made their own arrangements for getting home. The original letter with the slip at the bottom is attached to this email.

If you have not yet returned the slip, and you are unable to print the slip and return it via your child to school (to Miss Hanlon, Mr Walker or Reception) please copy and paste the confirmation below, and send it in an email to Miss Hanlon, from the email address you have registered with school.

j.hanlon@haslandhall.outwood.com

Permission Slip for Creative Arts Pint-Sized Panto

I give my permission for my son/daughter to be at rehearsal until $4:00\,\mathrm{pm}$ on Tue Nov $29\mathrm{th}$ and the show from $3:00\,\mathrm{pm}$ - $7:30\,\mathrm{pm}$ on Thu Dec 1st

I understand my son/daughter has to make their own way home from school on these dates

Student's Name:	
Tutor Group:	
Signed (type):	

- 3. Medication and what they will need to wear and bring on 29th Nov, 1st Dec.
- Medication, inhalers. Etc: On the days that your child is staying in school later, please ensure that those who need it have extra medication if the schedule deems it necessary for them to take the next dose of their medication at school. As always, follow the procedures that you would usually use with school except that as Reception will be closed after 4pm, myself or Ms Llyod will keep and administer the medication NOT THE CHILD THEMSELVES. Please communicate with me if this applies to your child: j.hanlon@haslandhall.outwood.com)
- Clothing/what they should wear: Your child will need to bring their own clothes to wear. Chat to them about what they need to have with them. Depending on the part, some are wearing pyjamas (if nighties, leggings underneath preferably P.E. uniform fine) but mostly they should be as much in black or red as possible with as few logos as possible. If they want to wear their school uniform trousers or skirt, this is absolutely fine we have black tape to go over the logo.

- Drinks (Water bottle), Snacks/Food: Students will need to have a water bottle they can refill through the day and evening. If possible, with their name on. We won't be able to

provide food, so please ensure they have snacks to sustain them until they are home for

their evening meal after the show.

4. Tickets - There are still a few tickets left for the 6pm and 4pm shows on Thursday 1st Dec.

Tickets are £1 and available (two per child). You won't receive a physical ticket, rather your

name will be on a printed list when you arrive if you have purchased a ticket through Parent

Pay

5. Children and babies - Little brothers and sisters with a ticket are of course welcome! We

would only ask that if they potentially will cry or shout out through the production, you sit

near the front on the end of the row, and are able to pop out with them until they settle.

Any other questions, please feel free to email me and ask.

j.hanlon@haslandhall.outwood.com

The shows will start promptly at 4pm and 6pm, so please be seated by 3:55 pm and 5:55pm,

respectively.

We can't wait to host you and show you the show!

Kindest regards,

fő Hanlon

Teacher of Drama

Outwood Grange Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 06995649.

Registered office address: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WFI 2PF.

VAT number: 158 2720 04. Outwood Grange Academies Trust is an exempt charity.

A list of Directors' names is open to inspection at our registered office.